

January 30, 2020

STARS® Steering Committee Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear STARS Steering Committee Members:

On behalf of the University of Wisconsin-Platteville, I am pleased to affirm our results submitted to AASHE's Sustainability Tracking, Assessment & Rating System (STARS). We have made great strides in sustainability since our last report in 2018, including the inclusion of sustainability as a top objective in our campus strategic plan, starting a new environmental science major, and establishing a concrete action plan for achieving 100% renewable electricity on campus.

Completing our third STARS report is an important step for us. It reflects our long-term dedication to campus sustainability by creating a baseline that we can use to evaluate our initiatives and continually work toward improvements.

I affirm that the information included in our STARS report is accurate to the best of our abilities. Through the oversight of our campus Environmental Sustainability Committee, we plan to continue the measurements of these indicators, at minimum, every two years to re-certify our STARS rating. We look forward to using the results from STARS to inform the campus community and general public of our efforts, to celebrate our successes, and to help us continue to advance our campus sustainability.

Sincerely,

Dennis J. Skields

Chancellor

University of Wisconsin-Platteville